IMPORTANT NOTICE

Reports have been received of individuals going to homes in SMCMUA's service area posing as its employees. The
sole purpose appears to be to gain entry into a home with the intent to commit criminal activities.

SMCMUA work in a customer’'s home would always be scheduled by an appointment and its employees wear
SMCMUA logo clothing and use SMCMUA marked vehicles. If someone posing as an SMCMUA employee attempts
to gain entry into your home, contact the police immediately. Contact SMCMUA'’s Customer Service Division for any
questions regarding these matters at 973-326-6880 or customerservice@smcmua.org.



mailto:customerservice@smcmua.org

